
Minutes	of	the	Lauderdale	Isles	Civic	Improvement	Association	General	Meeting,	February	15,	
2018	at	Abiding	Savior	Church	
	
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	Vice	President	Bob	Franks	at	7:09pm	
1. Bob	made	an	opening	statement.	
2. Pastor	Bill	Knott	gave	a	welcoming	statement	and	led	us	in	prayer.		
3. Inspector	Reyes	gave	the	code	enforcement	report.	
4. Geoff	Rames	gave	an	update	on	Past	President	Dirk	Lowry.	
5. Dean	Trantalis	discussed	his	candidacy	for	Mayor	and	answered	questions.				
6. Ben	Sorenson	discussed	his	candidacy	for	City	of	Fort	Lauderdale	District	4.	
7. Walter	Sturman	discussed	his	candidacy	for	City	of	Fort	Lauderdale	District	4.	
8. Ben	Sorenson	and	Warren	Sturman	responded	to	questions.	
9. Geoff	Rames	discussed	airport	noise	issues	
10. Mark	Cantor	gave	a	presentation	on	the	New	River	Preservation	Committee	and	plans	for	

the	park/community	center.	
11. Geoff	Rames	gave	the	LIMWD	Report	and	information	about	the	upcoming	waterway	

cleanup	on	March	3,	2018.	
12. A	raffle	drawing	for	a	gift	certificate	for	dues	paying	members	took	place.	
13. Peter	Sheridan	made	a	motion	to	adjourn.		Gina	Garcia	seconded	the	motion.		The	motion	

was	approved	unanimously.	
	

Respectfully	submitted,	

Dawn	Hanna,	Secretary,	LICIA	


